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I am writing to you to express my concern over the changes under consideration by the FASB to Stock Options. I am a CPA and 
hold an MBA in Finance. I fully appreciate the impacts of expensing options to the P&L. However, and with that said, please 
allow me to share my thoughts with you as to why options are important to me. I have been an employee at Cisco Systems for 
five years. My stock options have helped me purchase my home in Northern California, something which would not have been 
possible without them. While my salary is extremely important to me, my options represent my vesting and vested interest in my 
company's success. Without a doubt, they are one of the top reasons I have stayed at Cisco, and will continue to stay at Cisco for 
the foreseeable future. With every promotion, I have received additional options, building a considerable portfolio of potential 
upside for myself and my family if I execute on my initiatives and, in turn, help the company to execute on its initiatives. 
I appreciate your consideration of the above in your decision. 
Regards, 
MaryVig 
Director, Operations 
MaryVig 
Sales Operations 
408-527-5671 (Work) 
415-203-0685 (Mobile) 
1-800-365-4578 (Pager) 
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